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You are receiving this letter in response to a recent sub-surface sewage treatment (SSTS)
compliance inspection completed on the above property.

The City of Mahtomedi required that septic systems within the city have a compliance inspection
completed by the end of 2016. On 10/20/2016 the Department received a Notice of Non-Compliance
for the SSTS serving 224 DWINNELL AVE.

Due to the findings of this inspection, County ordinance #196 requires that the system must be
repaired or replaced within six months. Financial assistance is available through Washington
County in the form of low-interest loans and grants from low-income residents. Please visit
www.washington.mn.us/septic for more information on financial assistance and the processes
of repairing or replacing an SSTS.

The Department recognizes that repairing or replacing an SSTS can seem like a daunting task
and we have staff available to answer technical questions about this inspection or the SSTS
replacement process. Please contact Alex Pepin at (651) 275-7283 or email at
Alex.Pepin@co.washington.mn.us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

By e

Gary Bruns
Environmental Program Supervisor
651.430.6691
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